
is celebrating:

As anti-bullying is something we promote in schools, on February 23,

2011, we encourage all of you to wear something pink to symbolize

that we as a society will not tolerate bullying anywhere.  

Please check out the following link for more information:

www.pinkshirtday.ca

http://www.pinkshirtday.ca
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